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Holiday Hours:

For the upcoming Memorial Day holiday, the SoilBiotics office will be closed Monday, May 27th.

We’re Home Again!

We have moved back home to our new offices at 2902 W. Route 17, Kankakee, IL 60901. All mail, 
payments, correspondence, etc. can now be sent to this address. As we get everything set up and settle 
in, if you need to see someone at the office, please call 815-929-1752 to make sure they are available. 
Product pick-ups can be scheduled as usual.

Summer Inputs

The summer months are your opportunity to have a direct effect on yield potential for crops. Extreme 
weather, insect and disease pressure are the enemies, and SoilBiotics has a complete line-up of 
products that fight for you. These products can help your plants through heat and drought stress, plus 
they can help make applied insecticides and fungicides more effective against pests.

Talk to your SoilBiotics representative today!

Take Care of Yourself

May is Mental Health Awareness Month and it’s a good time to remember that you have an emotional 
support network - your family, friends, church members and more. Farmers are by nature the first to 
offer help and last to ask for it, but just remember that it’s OK to not be OK. As you deal with the stresses 
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of planting season, take time to call a friend and just talk for a while. Farmers are also heavy consumers 
of digital information, but during busy times try to limit media access to just what you need to do the 
business of farming. You’ll probably feel better for it.
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